

## **Price Increase**

August 23, 2024

City of Burleson Justin Scharnhorst Public Works Department Deputy Director

Dear Mr. Scharnhorst,

First and foremost, please allow us to express our gratitude for being such a loyal and consistent customer to Ambassador Services. Your satisfaction is very important to us, and we hope we have been successful in providing you with exceptional customer service.

Beginning October 1, 2024, we will be increasing our prices by 4%. Due to the growing expenses that go into our service model, this increase is unavoidable. There has been a tremendous rise in labor prices, fuel, and raw materials. Service charges of employees have also soared up along with other expenses of transportation and importing supplies.

This price increase is minimal but necessary as our desire is to continue to provide you with the quality you've come to expect.

If you have any questions or concerns, please don't hesitate call.

Thank you,

Artemio Garcia

Director of Finance